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Navigating life and learning together. 
 

 
                     

Raleigh Infant Academy 

 

Monday 16th October 2023 
 

Harvest 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Recently, the children have been learning about Harvest. As part of our annual celebration, we will 
support the Thetford Foodbank. We have focussed on how giving a little can help to make a big 
difference. 
 
Below is a list of items that are urgently needed by the food bank. 
 
We understand that not everyone will be able to make a contribution, and we are extremely 
grateful for any donation - big or small. Please can all donations be given to your child's class 
teacher or the office by Friday 3 November 2023. 
 
If you have any questions or comments, then please contact the academy office. 

 
With best wishes, 
 

 
 

Mr. Greg Sadler 

Executive Principal 

 


